COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Sth September, 1957.

Dear Sir,

Steamer "FIRISHTA"

On recelpt of your cablegram of the 13th
August thls case was immedlately taken up with
the Soeclety's Surveyors at Calcutta, who it 1s
understood have written to the Principal Officer,
Mercantlile MNarine Lepartment, Chittagong.

It is hoped that definite arrangements
for the overdue surveys will scon be forthcoming
from the Principal Officer, but the Owners must
appreciate that in the absence of such arrangements
the Committee will have no alternative but to
suspend the vessel's class.

It 18 of course known that the ship is
outside the control of the Owners, but it is
considered they will wish to know the possible
developments, and I shall be obliged if you will
write to them on these lines.

Yours faithfully,

c.C, Cal,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

J.ReP. Gonnlly, Eth »
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